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As a voting resident of Hawaii, may I suggest these reforms:

-The full public funding for all State and County elections in Hawaiʻi.
-Banning the solicitation or acceptance of campaign donations during the legislative session.
-Reducing the cap on campaign donations to $100 only.
-Banning contributions from corporations and unions.
-Limit candidate campaign war chests. 

Thank you for considering these suggestions.  Mahalo & Aloha from Hilo___William R. Higa
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